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In a 3-days long event (ended on 9th March 2012) hosted by Florida Institute of Technolgy -
USA, Professors Carmelo Bastos and Fernando Buarque and the MSc Candidate Marcos
Oliveira proudly and successfully presented their works developed at the Computational
Intelligence Research Group (CIRG) of University of Pernambuco. Moreover, Prof. Fernando
Buarque chaired a Special Session on the Workshop. Also it is noteworthy that some talks held
after the conference resulted in likely future partnership, projects and exchange of postgraduate
students of ours.
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